
2019 No Tax Increase Bond Issue Project Information  

 

Project Name: Fire Station #5 
 
Estimated Project Costs:  $5,000,000 (Capital expense including land and building) 
 
Project Timeframe: This project would replace current Fire Station #5 within 2-3 years 
 
Project Scope/Details:  Current Fire Station #5 has reached its capacity and can no longer 
accommodate additional units for further development or population expansion.  This Station 
also does not conform to current standards on accommodations for personnel, technology 
advances, or health and wellness changes that have occurred for cancer prevention.  
Additionally the location of the current fire station #5 is not ideal to a long-term deployment 
plan, as described in the 2015 and 2019 Standards of Cover, and within the 2016 accreditation 
report sections 6B.1 and 6B.4.  
 
Project Narrative (describe project value to public): This project will replace an existing station 
that has exceeded its service life.  This will also serve to redistribute Fire Department response 
apparatus to better serve the current population and development and provide a much more 
effective location to serve the southern area of the City in anticipation of a large amount of 
future development.  This approach addresses two concerns in the replacement of an aging and 
outdated fire station, as well as prepare for future growth and expansion of services in the 
southern portion of the City.  
 


